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Tell Congress to Stop the

FDA Tobacco Deeming Regulations

The FDA tobacco deeming regulations that will go into effect on August 8, 2016 will have a very negative impact on retail stores that sell tobacco products.

Whether you are an adult that purchases and uses tobacco products or a small tobacco retailer, your help is needed to tell your two U.S. Senators and your U.S. Representative to stop the implementation of the FDA tobacco deeming regulations.

To do so, please type in the appropriate address below in your computer’s browser.  These addresses will take you to a pre-drafted letter for you to send to your Congressional representatives.

Then, on the screen, type in your name, address, e-mail address and telephone number.  Just click the “Send” button at the bottom of the screen and your letter will be automatically sent to your federal lawmakers.
Consumer Letter: http://www.congressweb.com/nato/199
Pipe Retailer Letter: http://www.congressweb.com/NATO/200
